
  
 
Classdrive Plc - Possible Offer  

 
                                Classdrive Plc                                  
 
                                (The "Company")                                 
 
24 April 2009 
 
The Directors of the Company have noted the recent share price movement of 
Condor Resources Plc (the "Target"). The Company confirms that it is 
considering making an approach which may or may not lead to an offer being made 
for the Target. A further announcement will be made when appropriate. 
 
The Directors of the Company accept responsibility for this announcement. 
 
                                   - ends -                                     
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: 
 
Atlantic Law Llp: email: Andrew.Greystoke@atlantic-law.com 
Andrew Greystoke Tel: 020 7616 2888 
 
 


